
Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 3 23 99-08 5 0 

q 4 . 0 9 1 , 3  -z 
Re: Docket Number 990767-TI; Request for Name Change on Interexchange 

Telecommunications Certificate No. 39lf 
3w7 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Billing Concepts, Inc., formerly known as Zero Plus Dialing, Inc., is in receipt of the 
enclosed Case Assignment and Scheduling Record from the Division of Records and Reporting. 
The matter at hand is a request for name change on an interexchange telecommunications 
certificate. However, the information on the Case Assignment and Scheduling Record is 
accurate and I would like to clarify the entities and assumed names for the record. 

Zero Plus Dialing, Inc. changed its name to Billing Concepts, Inc. Billing Concepts, Inc. 
has several assumed names in which it does business. Therefore, Billing Concepts, Inc. requests 
that the name on Interexchange Telecommunications Certificate Number 398 1 be changed from 
Zero Plus Dialing, Inc. d/b/a U.S. Billing to Billing Concepts, Inc., d/b/a USBI, d/b/a ZPDI, 
d/b/a Zero Plus Dialing. 

Pleasc do not hesitate t G  contact me i f 1  can be of fdrther assistance to you. My direct 
line is (2 10) 949-7 1 10. Thank you. 

Sincmly, 

Y Donald R. Philbin, Jr. 
Vice President and 
Associate General Counsel 




